
     

Friday 14th March 2025 

 

17th – 24th March Book Fair 25th March Y1 Toy workshop 

27th March Y2 Portland Basin 
experience 

31st March 9am EYFS Easter assembly 

1st April 9am KS1 Easter assembly 1st April Y5 visit to Jodrell Bank 
                

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.victoriousmat.org  

 

Raph: "Safe Squad came to Year 6 to talk to them about 

hate crime and demonstrated how to perform CPR. We 

got lots of stickers for being good and answering their 

questions - particularly if we could spot dangerous things 

in a kitchen or could talk confidently about hate crimes. 

It was really worth it - a good morning." 

 

Maryam: "On Tuesday, the Safe Squad team came 

and visited Year 6 to teach them all about safety. We 

split into three groups and learned all about digital 

safety and how we can all stay safe online. It was 

useful for the Year 6's to learn all about potential 

risks online such as grooming and much more. We 

also learned about CPR and Fire Safety and had a 

third workshop which was on the subject of personal 

safety. This included information about anti-social 

behaviour and hate crimes. We were all taught to call 

101 if we ever experienced any behaviour like this. 

We watched videos on how to address negative 

behaviour. Overall, Year 6 had an amazing experience 

and learned a lot." 

 

mailto:admin@aldwyn.victoriousmat.org


 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year One have been learning about animals in science this week and went into our Forest School to look for birds. They 

identified the different birds they could see and carried out a bird survey. The children learnt that birds have feathers, 

wings and a beak.  

 

Bear Grylls in the making! 

This week in forest school the children had a 

fantastic, enjoyable morning putting all their skills 

that they have learnt so far this year into practice. 

Mr McMahon and Miss Carney were very 

impressed! They completed the challenge in less 

than the 75 minutes given! 

Well done you intrepid explorers! 



 

On Thursday afternoon, our girls football team were invited to take part in a tournament with Stockport County. The 

team had a fantastic tournament and finished 3rd out of 18 teams. They unfortunately just missed out on qualifying for 

the next round. 

Mr Beaty and Mrs Clark enjoyed meeting with the pupils across school who 

have achieved 100 Dojo’s through demonstrating the school values each day 

in school. The group were the first children in school to reach the milestone 

and celebrated with a drink and biscuit treat. 



  

 

In addition to last Thursday Tameside event, last Friday, our Game Changers and Year 6 

organised a 'Let Girls Play' tournament in school for all the girls across KS2.  

'Let Girls Play' is a National event planned by the FA.  Our Year 6 leaders organised their 

team made up of children from year 3-5 and had a knock-out tournament.  

 

The event was to encourage girls to play football and try out what it is like taking part in 

a competition. A lot of the girls had not played football before and really enjoyed getting 

involved.  

It was great to see the Year 6 girls leading their teams and setting a good example.   

 



 

 

  

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Eva-Mae Wyatt Madina Samuel  

     
     
     

 

 
Attendance for this week = 96%  

  
Congratulations to RH, 2H, 2MK, 3F, 3O, 

4S, 4M and 6B who all achieved the 

Aldwyn target this week 

Well Done! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Ella Renae Maisie Serenity Leonora Louie 

Rumaan Daisy Aliya Desi-Marie Halle Oscar 

Mehek Darcey Eleanor Heidi Sienna Eesa 

Logan Kodei-Mae Kobe Ava Rose Ameerah Hamza 

Kathleen Hugo Eliza Noah Myla Jack 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

17 – 21 March 

The Book Fair will be here next week from Monday to Friday (17th - 21st March). This year the 

Book Fair will be held on the KS1 playground near to Year 2. The Book Fair will be open before 

school and after school at home time. If there is bad weather it will be inside school, at the end of 

the Year 2 corridor. 

This year, the book fair will be cashless. When Parents/carers visit the Book Fair they will need to 

pay online using the QR Code. Parents will need to bring their mobile phones and their 

debit/credit cards details. We will not be able to accept payments in cash at the Book Fair. 

Parents/carers can also order books direct with Scholastic using the same QR code after the Book 

Fair. 

 



 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


